
 

 

 

The Coronavirus Act 2020 expired on 24 March 2022. As a result the Remote 
Education (England) Temporary Continuity (No.2) direction no longer has effect and 
we are now following the Living with Covid strategy. 

This policy outlines guidance on how Spa Camberwell will deliver remote education 
in cases where it is not possible for some or all pupils to attend face-to-face 
education. 

What Spa Camberwell will provide: 

 

 Daily checking of how pupils learning remotely are engaging with their work, 
and giving support to families where needed. 

 Providing support to access technology, including internet access. 

 Senior Management Team to oversee the quality and delivery of remote 
education. 

Provision for our pupils with SEND 

We recognise that most of our pupils may not be able to access remote education 
without adult support. We will provide teaching and learning resources that are 
engaging, accessible and reinforce the strategies used in school. All support will be 
personalised to match the needs of each pupil and their family. 

https://www.thegazette.co.uk/notice/3872468
https://www.thegazette.co.uk/notice/3872468
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-living-with-covid-19

